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22 May 1968 

Mr. Albert Daub 
President : 
The Scarecrow Fress, Inc. 

52 Liberty Street 

Metuchen, New Jersey C880 

tear Mr. Daub, 

Please refer to your letter to me cated 10 March 1967, copy 

of which is attached for your convenience. 

I should like at this time to avail myself of your kind 

offer to turn back to me the copyright on the Subdiect Index 

to the harren Report and Hearings and Exhibits. I should 

therefore be most grateful if you would take thennecessary 

steps to have all rights revert to me, at your earliest 

convenience. | 

With cordial personal regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Sylvie Meagher 
302 West 12 Street 

New York, S.¥. 1001, 


